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DONATING AS NEW UNIFORM 
If you wish to donate your uniform to the Parents’ Association you do not need to attach any labels to your clothing or complete a form – just drop off your items at the allocated times in the refectory before the September or June sales, in the As New Shop on the first Monday of each month or leave them with reception. 

Please Note 

1
Any items you wish to donate should be clean and in good condition. 
2
We cannot sell discontinued uniform. 

3         We are now only selling the new style, under armour PE tops and rugby shirts.

4
We are now only selling items with the school badge edged white with Perseverantia underneath and will not take items with the old school badge edged with red and no perseverantia underneath as these items do not sell. 

5 
The school skirts for Juniors and Lower School changed at the beginning of the school year – September 2014. We will no longer be selling the old style junior school skirts and kilt style lower school skirts. 
6
We will only sell rugby and hockey kit in the Christmas and Easter terms and cricket kit in the Easter and summer term as we haven’t the space available in the shop. 

7
We do not sell school shoes or any footwear including football, rugby and cricket boots as we find they do not sell very frequently. 
8        We do not sell sports equipment as we do not have room in the shop to store it.

Any items not suitable for sale will be given to charity. 

If you have any queries please email me on  prez.sspa@hotmail.co.uk
Many thanks

Clare Yearsley

